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Mrs.Jocelyne Haddad, Operations 
Manager of the ICDL GCC 
Foundation, attended the Supreme 
Education Council (SEC) project 
meeting held in Doha to discuss the 
ICDL certification of 9,000 teachers. 
The meeting held at SEC premises, 
and represented by Mr Essa Al Hur, 
Manager of Human Resources and 
Administration, was attended by 22 
ICDL accredited centres in Qatar. The 
meeting objective was to sign 
agreements with centres interested in 

offering the training for the ICDL program. 
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